
 

 

 

 

 

Informational Workshop 

 

The City of Agoura Hills will offer an opportunity for the public to be 
informed and ask questions of City staff regarding projects being 
proposed for funding by Measure M.  The projects being considered are 
as follows: 

• Palo Comado Interchange 
• Kanan Corridor Improvements Project 
• Roadside Drive Improvements Project 
• Regional Transit Center Project 

The informational workshop will be from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
January 16th, at the Agoura Hills Community Room, located at 30001 
Ladyface Court. 

For more information, please contact Director of Public Works, Ramiro 
Adeva at radeva@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us 


